National Infrastructure Planning

Mr. Andrew Mahon

Temple Quay House
2 The Square

Bristol BS1 6PN
Your ref: EN020002
5™ March 2024

Dear Mr Mahon
Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement
Thank you for your letter of 27" February 2024.

My agent has informed me that my original concern regarding the planning application has been
met with by National Grid so, on the assumption that the terms of this voluntary agreement are
confirmed legally, I shall withdraw my objection to the proposed scheme.

Yours sincerely

Joan Peacock





